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Minutes for
 City of Abbeville
COUNCIL MEETING

September 7, 2021
CITY HALL 
6:00 P.M.

Mayor Jimmy Money called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. with the following Council members present:  Dexter Glanton, Eddie Jones, Vincent Feggins and Brendt Murphy.  Also in attendance was Melissa Wilson, City Clerk.  Jimmy Davis, Jr. was absent.

Vincent Feggins gave the prayer and led the pledge of allegiance.

Approval of Minutes - 
Upon motion by Brendt Murphy and second by Vincent Feggins, the Council voted to approve the August 26, 2021 minutes.  

August 2021 Bills – 
Upon motion by Vincent Feggins and second by Dexter Glanton, the Council voted to approve payment of the August 2021 bills.

Department Head Reports –
Jerry Green reminded the Council that his department has several employees out with COVID and they are doing the best job they can with the employees that are currently working.

Eric Blankenship – 
Eric presented the Memorandum of Agreement with the E911 Board for approval.  Upon motion by Vincent Feggins and second by Brendt Murphy, the Council voted unanimously to add approval of the MOA to the agenda.  Upon motion by Vincent Feggins and second by Brendt Murphy, the Council voted unanimously to approve the MOA.

Eric presented a request from Great Southern that they be allowed to maintain and upkeep the security cameras with the Police department still having access to them.  Upon a motion by Dexter Glanton and second by Vincent Feggins, the Council voted unanimously to add this request to the agenda.  Upon a motion by Dexter Glanton and second by Vincent Feggins, the Council voted unanimously to approve the request.

Keith Barnes –
Keith informed the Council that the lights at ARC have been completed.  He requested to purchase padding for the Armory for recreational classes in the amount of $750.00.  This request will be considered at the next budget meeting.

Visitors – Kevin Petereman updated the Council on a Community Day he is planning for October 2, 2021.


Ordinance – Limit Areas of Parking
Upon a motion by Vincent Feggins and second by Eddie Jones, the Council unanimously approved to approve the Ordinance for parking.

Abbeville Christian Academy Homecoming Parade –
Upon a motion by Brendt Murphy and second by Vincent Feggins, the Council unanimously voted to approve the parade route.








Upon motion by Brendt Murphy and second by Dexter Glanton, the Council unanimously voted to adjourn at 7:30 p.m.



							_____________________________									Melissa Wilson, City Clerk
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